
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 4/28/2014 1:58:53 PM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 

Bcc: 
Subject: Binder delivery thwarted 

Redacted 

Reda has been trying to reach ANYBODY at SED who would in a position to open the door 
and receive the binder. 

Nobody is answering, including Irma. 

So - we will just have it delivered to the mailroom at VanNess. 

I'm sure you'll get it. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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